
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

One of our past priority projects is in the process of being named, and we need you to help 

us. The community hub in Korumburra, referred to currently as the Korumburra Hub, is on 

the search for its name prior to the building commencement. 

The name is very important and is needed for public safety. A unique name will make the 

space easily recognisable by emergency services and the general public and will be 

registered with Geographic Names Victoria so everyone can find it easily. 

All community members are encouraged to submit a name that is related to Korumburra, it’s 

people and culture, Traditional Owner heritage, local flora and fauna, Australian War 

contribution or something simple like the current temporary name. 

Submitted names will be evaluated against the naming criteria and will then be shortlisted 

with the assistance of the Korumburra Round Table. Once the shortlist has been developed, 

the list will go out for public vote to decide on the name that will be officially adopted. 

Once the hub has been built, it will be home to the library, Milpara Community House and 

other community groups. If you wish to submit a name idea, please lodge it on Council’s 

website before Friday 2 April: www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/naming  

This week marks the first Council Meeting held on the third Wednesday of the month and at 

the new time of 1.00pm. After being held on the fourth Wednesday last year, we made a bit 

of a change and brought it forward a week. Except for special meetings, this will be the 

format moving forward. 

We also wish to extend our luck to those community sports that are holding finals over the 

next few weeks. After a tough year, and a postponed season for many sports, we hope you 

all enjoy being out there with your fellow sportspeople and supporters. 

Julie Eisenbise, Christian Zahra AM and Rick Brown – Administrators 

Administrators’ Message  
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